Dear 6" Grade Parents-

Time has a way of quickly passing and that is why we are sending this communication to you now to
prepare for the upcoming school year and all of the amazing 6th grade experiences.

Arrangements have been made to have science camp at American Outdoor Education located in
Crestline during the week of Tuesday December 3rd- Friday, December, 6th. During that week, our
students will engage in hands-on, NGSS based, activities that will enrich their understanding of the earth,
life, and physical sciences; and for that reason, we strongly encourage your support and participation.

This year we are collecting $468 to cover the following costs:

Outdoor Science Camp Fee $383.00
Activity Fees Total - ($85)

6" Grade T-shirt & Olympiad T-shirt $23.00
Country Springs Yearbook $27.00
End of the Year Party (Includes Lunch) $10.00

6" Grade Ancient Olympiad $15.00
Police Academy $5.00

6" grade memories montage $5.00

A Memorable 6" Grade Experience PRICELESS

In addition to these events, PFA will sponsor our field trip and our Walk-Through the Ancient Worlds!
Sixth-Grade Activity Fee ($85)

We do encourage you to consider this carefully and make a commitment now in order to budget and
plan for these excursions. The sixth-grade activity fee will be due by Friday, August 23, 2024. Payments
can be made in the form of cash, check or money order made out to Country Springs PFA.

Camp Fee ($383)

In order to guarantee our position at camp, however, it is imperative that we receive your payment in
the form of a cash, check or money order made out to Country Springs PFA during parent conference
week in September. We will also be collecting payments through an online system for the camp fee as
the event approaches. Our PFA is working to create this menu and link to be made available shortly.

All 6th grade students are highly encouraged to have a 6th grade shirt. We will wear them on field trips,
to camp, and in our panoramic picture, taken in April.

We look forward to an exciting year and will remain in contact with you about upcoming events.
Sincerely,

Sixth Grade Coaches



